
Date: 10/04/22

To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re:       Statewide Charter Bus and Van Services

The Arizona State Procurement Office is setting up a roundtable discussion about the current and future

needs and requirements of Charter Bus and Van Services throughout the State. We need the input of users

of the contract to ensure the success of the resulting agreement.

Please join us for one (or both) of the scheduled Focus Group Meetings.

MEETING 1

Friday, October 7 · 9:00 – 11:00am

Charter Bus and Van Services Roundtable Meeting - Session 1

Google Meet joining info: Video call link: https://meet.google.com/sjm-bjwf-mxc

Or dial: (US) +1 720-541-5341 PIN: 169 420 852#

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/sjm-bjwf-mxc?pin=2740168460368

MEETING 2

Wednesday, October 12 · 9:00 – 11:00am

Charter Bus and Van Services Roundtable Meeting - Session 2

Google Meet joining info: Video call link: https://meet.google.com/wzq-bcpo-sxx

Or dial: (US) +1 339-545-4814 PIN: 270 691 156#

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/wzq-bcpo-sxx?pin=8265470991857

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Joshua Knapp, State Procurement Manager at

602-542-0433  or “joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov”.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov
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